
Dear [Corporate Sponsor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of [Hospice 

Organization Name], a dedicated non-profit organization committed to providing compassionate 

end-of-life care for patients and their families. 

As you may know, hospice care offers a holistic approach that emphasizes comfort, dignity, and 

quality of life. However, the rising costs of these essential services often exceed the funding we 

receive from insurance and government programs. That's why we're seeking partnerships with 

generous corporate sponsors like [Company Name]. 

We invite you to join us in our mission to ensure that every individual facing a terminal illness 

receives the compassionate care they deserve. By partnering with us, your organization will not 

only play a crucial role in supporting our operations but also enjoy numerous benefits including: 

• Brand visibility and recognition in community events 

• Opportunities for employee engagement and volunteerism 

• Tax deductions for charitable contributions 

We would love the opportunity to discuss how your organization can make a meaningful impact 

in our community while benefiting from a partnership with [Hospice Organization Name]. We 

look forward to the possibility of working together to foster a compassionate environment for 

those in need. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone 

Number] or [Your Email] to set up a meeting at your convenience. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Hospice Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[Organization Phone Number]  

[Organization Email] 


